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Members of the Committee, 

I support this bill wholeheartedly. 

As a CDL holder, and a small business owner which requires CDL Drivers, It is 

almost impossible to find capable CDL drivers to work.  

This bill will help get more interest at a younger age for people entering college to 

consider obtaining a CDL. 

Again, I support this bill as written. 

 

CJ Nugent-Nugent Drilling Co. 


